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 RE: Falun Dafa Month Celebration  

On behalf of the City of Sault Ste. Marie, I wish to extend greetings and offer congratulations to 
the Falun Dafa Association of Canada and practitioners on the 26th anniversary of the 
introduction of Falun Dafa to members of the public. 
 
I understand that truthfulness, benevolence, and forbearance are the foundation of Falun Dafa. 
These are important values for all of us to be mindful of incorporating in our daily lives. 
 
Best wishes for an enjoyable month long celebration.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christian C. Provenzano, B.A., LL.B., LL.M 
 


